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As an Oregon resident of 77 years and currently living in a rural area of Columbia 

County, I am vehemently opposed to any restrictions, supervision, control, metering, 

regulation, etc. of private property well water. Please do not infringe on our right to 

our water.  I ask you to defeat this bill and I hope to never see anything like it again.  

Thank you. 


